Sherwood High School 3
J00 Olney-Sandy Spring Road, sandy Spring, MU 20860 r

(3010 924-3200  FAX (301) 924-3220

August 5, 2023
Dear Incoming 9th Grade and New to Sherwood Families

Welcome to Sherwood High School. It is official, you are now a warrior! We are excited to have
you join us and be a part of all the wonderful things our students and staff are doing. In order for
your child to become acclimated to our school, we are hosting an in-person orientation on
Thursday, August 24, 2023, from 7:45 am until 11:30 am. There will be MCPS buses running on
this day and we have attached information on bus routes. The orientation will allow your child to
get a chance to meet all of his/her teachers and other key staff members. The students will follow
a period by period class schedule in order to learn how to navigate around the building without
having to deal with the crowd of upperclassmen. We will also have some other fun events
planned for that day, so please have your child join us.

We are also having our “Back to School Night” on Thursday, August 31, 2023, at 6:30 pm. We
will have a special club and activity presentation from 6:30 pm until 6:55 pm. We highly
encourage all incoming 9th grade parents and those new to Sherwood to attend the club and
activities presentation. We will have tables set up throughout the building with representatives to
share information about clubs and other activities that your child may be interested in joining.
The “Back to School Night” program will allow for the parents to follow their child’s class
schedule and meet each teacher. The classroom visits will begin at 7:00 pm.

Please mark these two important dates on your calendars. I look forward to meeting everyone
soon. Have a safe, healthy and restful remainder of your summer!

Respectfully yours,
Tan Badten

Tim Britton

Principal



